From: akosanmacd@aol.com

Sent: Sunday, November 12, 2017 9:16 AM
To: Sidney Hill

Subject: County ordinance and gas drilling
Please,

Water, especially in New Mexico, is precious. Any permits allowing for drilling for gas or oil should undergo a serious and
thorough scientific investigation on methods and effects on on the environment and humans. A rubber stamp just to
make sure someone filled out a go correctly is NOT enough. One person to approve and no time or notice to the public
who would be effected is also NOT acceptable, nor responsible.

Thank you

sandria cook

Sent from my iPhone



